
 

 
 
March 18, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Erik Ettner 
O’Neill Beverages Co, LLC 
8418 S Lac Jac Ave 
Parlier, CA  93648-9708 
 
Re: Notice of Final Action - Title V Permit Renewal 

Facility Number: C-629 
Project Number: C-1192824 

 
Dear Mr. Ettner: 
 
The District has issued the Final Renewed Title V Permit for O’Neill Beverages Co, LLC 
(see enclosure).  The preliminary decision for this project was made on January 8, 
2021. 
 
The public notice for issuance of the Final Title V Permit will be posted on the District’s 
website (www.valleyair.org). 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Mr. Errol Villegas, Permit Services Manager, at (559) 230-5900. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Brian Clements 
Director of Permit Services 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Courtney Graham, CARB (w/enclosure) via email 
cc: Laura Yannayon, EPA (w/enclosure) via EPS 
 

http://www.valleyair.org/



